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I urge the full City Council to continue to support and expand the
Al Fresco dining program. My wife and I and our friends want to
continue to support the huge variety of culinary options offered in
Los Angeles. With the pandemic still with us we are seeking out
only restaurant that offer safe outdoor dining. We hope to
continue to enjoy outdoor dining after the pandemic fades. It is
important that the city minimizes the bureaucracy and permitting
red tape so restaurant can continue to thrive and we can continue
to enjoy the wonderful outdoor dining experiences we have come
to love.



